Philip Liu .

From: Jeff Walters

Sent: Wc_ecl:inelsday, March 21, 2018 10:32 AM s

To: Philip Liu SRPRS 1 105
Subject: D02-16044 15 and 23 Laurier Avenue Flets)  _Daz—160%Y

| have reviewed the circulation dated February 12, 2018. As part for future planning application to create the new lots,
our section will require the applicant to submit a legal reference plan for review and approval by our section to support
conveyance of the required widening of Laurier Avenue. This land conveyance will be required as a condition of final
approval of the future application to create the new lots.

We have no objections to the proposed zoning amendment.

Jeff Walters P.Eng.

Manager of Stormwater and Subdivisions

Development Engineering Division, Planning and Regulatory Services Department
Direct Line 905-747-6380

Fax 905-771-2405




